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2016 Year-End Review: Squire Patton Boggs
Despite an increase in the federal funds rate by the Federal Open Market Committee in December,
municipal bond interest rates throughout 2016 were (and still are) extremely low when compared to
historic rates. As a result, the volume of municipal bond issues reached an all-time high in 2016.

As discussed below, the Treasury Department released a number of highly anticipated and
significant proposed and final regulations during 2016. In addition, to accommodate public-private
partnerships, Treasury issued Revenue Procedure 2016-44, which allows issuers to enter into
longer-term management contracts without resulting in private business use.

Continue reading.
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